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Welcome back!  
We hope you had a lovely Christmas and enjoyed a well- deserved break. 
Reading books will continue to be changed on a Thursday. Please ensure your 
child is reading every day for 5 minutes and that you sign the planner. Please 
take time to talk to your child about their book and ask questions about 
what they have read. Children will also be able to change their library book 
every Tuesday. 

 

English 
In English, children will be looking at a variety of text types, including: Diary 
Writing, Instructions, Narrative Writing, Narrative Poetry and Non-
Chronological Reports. Some of the texts we will be reading include ‘What 
not to do if you turn invisible’ and ‘Stay where you are and then leave.’  

 Maths 
In maths, we will be recapping and learning new skills 
involving the following operations: Multiplication and 
Division, Fractions and Decimals 

Topic 
Our topic this term is ‘Your country needs you!’ Within this topic, we will be learning 
all about World War One. In science, we will be investigating living things and how to 
classify them. We will be doing many investigations this term including our first one, 
investigating micro-organisms within mouldy bread and yoghurts! 

PE days and routines 
This term, our P.E. days are Tuesday and Friday. We will 
be learning about healthy living and dance. Please ensure 
your child has full PE kit in school for these days and 
that it is clearly labelled with their name. Please remove 
earrings if your child cannot do this independently.  
 

Follow us on Twitter! 
Our class has a Twitter account. Parent, carers and friends who 
follow us get a chance to see the exciting things that happen in 
our class.  Setting up a Twitter account is quick and easy – why 
not join and then you could follow us too? 
@OakfieldY6 


